
Kindergarten News          January 13, 2020 

Things are going great in the Kindergarten room.       

I can hardly believe that it is almost the middle of       

January.   

 

I have been so proud of how many kindergarten stu-

dents are able to read our sight or high-frequency 

words. Keep up the good work!! You will find new 

words added to our list on the back of this newslet-

ter.  Research has shown that students will have 

more success in first grade, if they are able to read 

100 words by the end of kindergarten.  Having said 

that…to help your child get ready for next year, 

please help your child practice our sight words at 

least three times a week.  If you know of any educa-

tional apps that are appropriate for helping children 

learn sight words, or any other academic subject, 

would you please let me know. I will share this infor-

mation with parents.   

One app that I know parents have used with success 

is Quizlet.    THANKS (:   

 

This week I will be assessing students for the     

Middle-of-the-Year Benchmarks.   

 

If your child does not have a water bottle at school, 

please send one as soon as possible.   

Special points of  

interest: 

  Jan. 17      

School Holiday,  

Coke Co.      

Stock Show 

 Feb. 3 

100th Day of 

School 

 Feb. 14 - Valen-

tines Party  

(more info soon) 

 Feb. 17                  

School Holiday 

Reminder: 

No School  

this  

Friday,  

Jan. 17! 


